Virginia Beach Associates Provide for Children’s Hospital of the King’s Daughters

Through Friday Jean’s for the months of November and December, our Virginia Beach office collected monetary donations to
support the Child Life Department at Children’s Hospital of the King’s Daughters (CHKD). They were able to purchase $266
worth of toys to distribute to the children in the hospital so they could have a warm and memorable holiday season.




